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   PMG Limited have given notice of their intention to apply for planning permission on behalf of
the owners, Nabatean Limited, to build at least 40 houses on land between Radyr Woods and
Radyr Court Road, with vehicle access via De Braose Close.

      

   Visit Save Our Woods  to read more about this application, some background information
about previous applications and advice about what we can do about it
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https://saveourwoods.org

